
 

Lordship Lane Primary Newsletter 2 

Friday 15th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the new look newsletter. This newsletter will be published bi- weekly and will be 

an opportunity for me to share with you some of the wonderful and exciting learning 

opportunities that your children take part in.  

Mr Patterson 

Remembrance Day Commemoration 

In preparation for Remembrance Day, Mr. Kitchen led a special assembly last week, where 

children learned about the significance of honoring those who sacrificed their lives. Then, on 

Armistice Day, all the children gathered respectfully in the playground to observe a two-

minute silence as part of our act of remembrance. It was a thoughtful and meaningful 

experience for everyone involved. 



 

 

 



 

 

Trackit Lights 

 

Introducing Trackit Lights! 

We are thrilled to introduce our new Trackit Lights system! This is a fantastic opportunity for 

children to showcase their positive behavior, while allowing us to track and celebrate their 

achievements. With Trackit Lights, each child has more chances to earn points that lead to 

certificates at various levels: Bronze, Silver, Gold, Platinum, and even Diamond! We’re 



looking forward to seeing the wonderful behaviors and achievements this system will 

encourage. 

PSA Film Night 

On Friday last week, our PSA held the first of their always popular Film Nights.  The film was 

Inside Out 2 and every ticket was sold out.  The children, and parents, had a great evening 

eating snacks and watching the film with their friends.  Thank you to the PSA for the Film 

Night.  We look forward to having our Winter Fair in a few weeks time on Friday 6th 

December. 

 

 

Uniform Award 

 

Uniform Award – Celebrating Smart Dressing! 

We are excited to introduce our new Uniform Award! Each week, a certificate will be 

awarded to the smartest dressed class, recognising their effort in following our school 



uniform expectations. The certificate will be presented every Friday, and we encourage 

classes to display it proudly as a mark of honour. 

Well done to 4C who won the uniform award competition last week 

Well done to RA who won the uniform award competition this week 

Classes that receive three certificates will also enjoy an additional playtime on Friday 

afternoon! Please continue to remind your child of the importance of wearing the correct 

uniform each day. 

 

Big Read! 

The Big Read – Celebrating Parent Engagement! 

A huge thank you to all the parents who joined us for our recent Big Read event! It was 

wonderful to see so many of you taking the time to read with your children, making this a 

truly special experience for everyone involved. 

The Big Read highlights the importance of our partnership with parents in supporting our 

children’s learning and development. When parents and schools work together, it creates a 

positive and lasting impact on children’s education. We are grateful for your involvement 

and look forward to more opportunities to strengthen this important partnership. 

 



 

 

 



 

 

What's Happening Next Week? 

Tuesday 19th November - Maths Day!  Children can come to school dressed as numbers, 

shapes, or even their Times Table Rock Star.  All children will be having a fun day of maths 

games and activities. 

Thursday 21st November - Year 6 Celebration of Learning at 9:00.  Come and hear what your 

children have been learning about in year 6. 

Friday 22nd November - Speak Up Competitions!  Three times a year, children in years 1 - 6 

write speeches on a given subject and present them. Our first theme of the year was If I was 

a Super Hero... Children perform their speeches in class, before one child from each class is 

selected to represent their class in the competition.   



Important Dates 

 

Thursday 28th November - Nursery Trip to the Shops 

Monday 2nd December - School Tour for new nursery and reception parents 

Thursday 5th December  - Year 2 History Workshops 

Friday 6th December - Winter Fair 

Monday 9th December - Christmas Concert for years 4,5,6 

Wednesday 11th December - Christmas Concert for years R,2,3 

Thursday 12th December - Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 18th December - Nursery Nativity 

Wednesday 18th December - Year 4 Theatre Trip 

Thursday 19th December  - Year 1 Nativity 

Thursday 19th December - Class Parties 

Friday 20th December - Last day of term 

Contact Us 

Please see below one of the many ways you can contact us here at Lordship Lane Primary 

School: 

Lordship Lane Primary School 

Telephone: 0208 888 6541 

Email: admin@lordship.haringey.sch.uk1 

 
1mailto:admin@lordship.haringey.sch.uk 



Website: Home | Lordship Lane Primary School2 

 
2https://www.lordshiplaneprimary.co.uk/ 


